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How to Express Your Thoughts on the State Budget 

In the last couple months since Governor Evers announced his budget, offices throughout the 

Capitol have been combing through the large document and its additional texts.  My goal with 

this budget is to ensure that tax payer dollars are being spent wisely and are helping out our local 

rural communities.   

Governor Evers’ budget has been referred to the Joint Committee on Finance, which has 

bipartisan membership with sixteen members from both the Assembly and Senate.  The Joint 

Committee on Finance is currently taking testimonies from agencies throughout state in regard to 

the biennial budget recommendations by the Governor.   

The summary of the budget has already been released, so now the committee will be holding 

public hearings on the Governor’s proposed budget in the next couple of weeks across the State 

of Wisconsin.  After the public hearings are held, the Joint Finance will hold their executive 

sessions to review the recommendations further.  

There are multiple public hearings across the state that the Joint Committee on Finance has 

scheduled, one of which is near the 92nd district at the University of Wisconsin-River Falls.  The 

public hearing will be held on Monday, April 15th at 10 a.m. in the University Center-Riverview 

Ballroom #260 located at 500 Wild Rose Avenue, River Falls, WI.  All people interested in 

voicing their opinions are welcome to attend. 

The public hearings held by the Joint Committee on Finance is a great way for you to speak and 

ask questions about the budget recommendations that the Governor has proposed.  I urge you to 

go to the public hearing at University of Wisconsin-River Falls to voice your concerns directly to 

members of the bipartisan committee.  

In addition, our Spring Survey will be sent out soon for the constituents of the 92nd district to be 

able to provide feedback in regard to the budget and how we are doing.  

As always, feel free to contact my office with questions, comments, or concerns.  
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